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August 23, 2017 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: Permissive Change 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The intent of this letter is to request a Class II Permissive Change for Stanley Black and Decker for the 
radio module FCC ID: YJ7-N457147J.  Stanley Black and Decker is making the request due to two new 
host products using the previously approved Limited Modular Radio.  
 
The module identified was originally certified under FCC ID: YJ7-N457147J on July 24th, 2017.   Stanley 
Black and Decker would like to add the following host models DCF896 and DCF896H to the existing 
certification.  
 
If there are any concerns regarding the Permissive Change please feel free to contact us. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

  

By: __________________________    Kirwan Magdamo 
(Signature)       (Print name) 

 
Title: Sr. Project Engineer 
 
On behalf of: Stanley Black & Decker 

(Company Name) 
 

Telephone: 410-716-3563 

  

 


